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Honorable Members of the VVA,

On behalf of the American Red Cross, I would like to thank you for your in-kind gift of comfort kits, blankets 
and toiletries valued in the amount of $200 for our veterans at the Alvin C. York Veterans Hospital in 
Murfreesboro.  As you well know, COVID has been particularly hard on our veterans residing in the long term 
care units, rehabilitation units and the homeless veteran population that the VA serves. Your donation is very 
much appreciated by the hospital staff as well as the veterans that they serve. Thank you all for your prompt 
response and for your service to our country and our communities.

“Never Leave A Veteran Behind”

Sincerely,

Tonya S. Glasgow, U.S. Army Veteran

American Red Cross

Program Specialist

Service to the Armed Forces & International Services

2201 Charlotte Ave. Nashville, TN 37203

501 Memorial Blvd. Murfreesboro, TN 37129

Tonya.glasgow@redcross.org

615-393-2500 cell

 

“The American Red Cross Mission is to prevent and alleviate human suffering in the face of emergencies 
by mobilizing the power of volunteers and the generosity of donors.”
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